
 
Financial Services Commission 

Mauritius 
 

Post of Chief Executive 
 

The Commission is inviting applications from high calibre professionals for the position of 

Chief Executive. The appointed person will have the ultimate responsibility to ensure that the 

strategic objectives and operational goals of the Commission are achieved whilst providing 

strategic leadership direction to staff of the Commission. 
 

Candidates need to possess relevant regulatory experience and a good understanding of working 

with a wide and diverse group of stakeholders.   
 

Employment will be on a contractual basis for an initial period of 2 years. 
 

Benefits comprise of an internationally attractive remuneration package, which will commensurate 

with qualifications and experience. 

 

For further information and a detailed Position Description, log on to the Commission’s website 

(Careers Section) at: www.fscmauritius.org 

 

Closing date for applications is 05 November 2015. 

 

The Commission reserves the right: 

 To call only the best qualified and experienced candidates for the selection exercise; and  

 Not to make any appointment as a result of this advertisement. 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission 

19 October 2015 

 
The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius is the integrated regulator for the financial services sector (other than 

banking) and for global business. 

  

 

http://www.fscmauritius.org/

